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August 1, 2007 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Hurricane Shelter Agreement 
  The American National Red Cross 
 
Please find attached an agreement with The American National Red Cross, a non-profit 
organization, as well as a memo from John Boucher, Safety Manager and Gerry Brown, 
Director of Maintenance for mass care shelters during times of emergency.  The specific 
services are outlined in the agreement and the agreement stipulates a reimbursable rate. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the attached agreement 
with The American National Red Cross for mass care shelters during times of emergency.  
The agreement has been reviewed and approved by The School District’s Attorney, Nancy 
McClain Alfonso. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact John Boucher.  If you 
have any purchasing related questions regarding this agreement, please contact me. 
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